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Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.

Vice President, Supply
P. O. Bcx 1475
Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a

possibly significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review

the information for possible applicability to their facilities. No

specific action or response is requested at this time. If further NRC

evaluations so indicate, an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to

recommend or request specific licensee actions. If you have questions

regarding the matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

/h sk?in. -
Boyce H. Grier
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Information Notice No. 79-03
2. List of IE Information Notices

Issued in 1979

cc w/encls:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
L. B. Russell, Chief Engineer
W. Gibson, General Supervisor, Operations QA
R. C. L. Olson, Senior Engineer
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